
There will be a meeting of the Allegan County Rural Task Force at: 

1:00 p.m., November 28, 2022 

The purpose of the meeting will be to review the proposed Transportation Improvement 

Program (TIP) utilizing projected receipts of federal-aid funding from the Surface 

Transportation Program (STP), Transportation Economic Development Fund (TEDF) 

Category D, and local resources for fiscal years 2023 through 2026 in Allegan County.  

Persons who wish to comment on recommended projects are encouraged to attend this 

meeting.   

The meeting will be held at the Allegan County Road Commission’s office at 1308 

Lincoln Rd, Allegan, MI 49010. Written comments can also be forwarded to the West 

Michigan Regional Planning Commission at 1345 Monroe Ave NW, Grand Rapids, MI, 

49505, Suite 255 or sent to Ethan Walthorn, Planner at the West Michigan Regional 

Planning Commission, at ewalthorn@wmrpc.org.  
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